
 
From: BCS Executive Committee <executive@bcscle.org> 
Date: Sat, Jul 16, 2011 at 12:44 PM 
Subject: BCS Summer Picnic on Sunday, August 7, 2011 
 

Dear Friends, 

  

We will be hosting BCS Summer Picnic on Sunday, August 7, 2011 starting from 

11:00 am in the North Chagrin Reservation at Willoughby Hills.  We invite you all 

to come and join us for fun, game, food and many more with your family.  

  

Please note due to unavoidable circumstances the summer picnic date is moved to 

Sunday Aug 7th from the pre-scheduled date Saturday Aug 6th, 2011. 

  

In order for us to arrange properly and get a head count, we’ll appreciate if you 

please let any of the executive committee members know your decision 

by Thursday July 28, 2011 

  

Prabar Ghosh                  440-446-9064      ghoshssp@msn.com 

  

Jaharul Haque                  440-542-0712       haquej@ccf.org               

  

Utpal Datta                     440-684-1848       dattau@yahoo.com 

  

Jyoti Chakraverty           440-715-3161        jyotipc4@yahoo.com 
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Jaydip Dasgupta              440-995-1489       dasgupta6616@sbcglobal.net 

  

Anuradha Bhadra             216-371-2812        anuradha_bhadra@yahoo.com 

  

Ashish Bhattacharjee      440-720-0991       ashish15lo@yahoo.com 

  

Note: Summer Picnic will be cancelled if the total number of participants 

happens to be less than forty.   

  

Best Regards 

  

Utpal 

Datta                                                                                   

          

Secretary,                                                                             

              BCS EC, 2011 
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